
  

 
 
 
 

 

18th October 2024 

REMINDER: Cake sale on Monday 21st October- please bring in £1 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Cake sale on Monday 21st October- please bring in £1 
 
On Monday 21st October, The Pupil Leadership Team are having a cake sale at breaktime to raise money for 
charity and also to make a calm area on the playground.  The cakes will be shop-bought and we will have an 
option for children with allergies. 
 
Please can every child bring in £1 to buy a cake to support our fundraising. 
 
Thank you. 
 
The Pupil Leadership Team 
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